
From: Barbara Pajk [mailto:barby.pajk@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 1:02 AM 
To: Journal of Community & Public Health Nursing 

Subject: Re: Editor Support for emerging Nursing Journal 

 

Dear Mrs Melissa! 
 

I am honored to receive the invitation for the editorial board membership.  I checked the 
Journal link and it’s really interesting.  
 

My research area mainly in the field of schizophrenia, community psychiatric treatment, 
medication non-adherence, dual diagnosis, alcohol addiction, aged care and 
dementia,… 
 

However I would appreciate very much, if you could describe in more detailed way what 
is expected from me if I accept the position of Editorial board member. 
 

Looking forward for your answer. 
 

Most Kind Regards! 
 

Barbara Pajk 
 


